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Parents,
Beginning Monday, January 11th, all Autauga County Schools will be virtual for two weeks. Virtual will end on Friday, January 22nd. In order to accommodate our students for virtual learning, chrome books were sent home on yesterday along with other materials needed for the next two weeks. Virtual learning days are very different from e-learning days. For the next two weeks, your child will be expected to attend at least two Zoom sessions each day Monday-Thursday (one for reading and one for math). Each day, I will do a Zoom for reading at 8:30. I will also do a Zoom for math at 10:00 each day. These sessions will last about 20 to 30 minutes. I will record each session and post in Schoology in case students cannot attend at the appointed time. On Friday, I will do individual Zoom Sessions to assess the students for the week. Students will also be expected to complete assignments in Schoology each day.  At the end of each week, an assessment will be given in reading and math. I will check attendance each day in Schoology. Your child is required to log in Schoology each day in order to be counted present for that day.
RTI/ and SRIP services will be conducted two times a week through Zoom meetings. I will be in touch with you about the day we will Zoom if your child receives RTI or SRIP services.
